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CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Mrs. 
FtRST_NAME: Laura 
LAST_N AME: Smith 
EMAIL: worksmithmail#gmail.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 513-793-9532 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 2817 Ridgewood Ave. 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Cincinnati 
STATE; OH 
ZIP: 45213 
COUNTY: Hamilton 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-0253-GA-BTX 
COMMENTS: Subject: OPSB case number: 16-0253-GA-BTX I am concerned about Duke Energy's 
proposed high-pressure natural gas pipeline through my neighborhood. It is an oversized pipeline that 
poses serious risk to the community, including a nearby school that is situated in the "blast zone" were 
there a breach or disaster. I stand with my community against this pipeline. 

Running it through such a highly populated area is completely Ill-advised and shows extreme disregard 
for public safety. 

I am asking that you stop this expansion. There has to be a better solution for expanding the energy 
deliver through the Cincinnati area. 

Thankyouforyourattention to this issue! 

Laura Smith 
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